Ann Marie Neff

From: Sara Gordon <sara31lg@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 8:44 AM

To: City Hall Clerk

Subject: Fourth-N-Long patio seating

In regards to Fourth-N-Long adding patio area, the only issues I have is the added possible noise. During warm
months when the doors are left open the noise and music from inside seems to almost echo and can sometimes
be very loud. Living right across the street I've been able to hear actual conversations from inside. I am not
opposed to patio seating but wonder if the owner would be willing to add some sort of tree "fencing to help
absorb noise. Another concern would be parking. I'm guessing added patio area would take up part of their
parking lot. If so this would mean more street parking, which isn't the problem, the problem is patrons leaving
their discarded beer bottles and garbage on our lawn for us to clean up. Which is annoying. 1 realize this doesn't
come only from their patrons, but see it becoming a bigger, more annoying problem.

Sara Gordon
414-704-6866
sara3 1 g@email.com




